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	Topic/Agenda Item
	Discussion/Conclusion
	Action/Recommendation
	Responsible Person(s)

	Approval of May 2008 Meeting Minutes


	Dr. Clark moved to approve the May 2008 meeting minutes.  Dr. Berg seconded.  Motion carried.


	No action required.


	

	2008 Class Profile
	Ms. Lee presented the class profile for Spring, Summer, and Fall 2008.

	No action required.


	

	Faculty Appointments

	Dr. Kim moved to appoint Stanley Stevens, Ph.D. to Category II graduate faculty membership.  Dr. Berg seconded.  Motion carried.  

Dr. Siede moved to appoint Anuja Ghorpade, Ph.D. to Category III graduate faculty membership.  Dr. Grant seconded.  Motion carried.  

Dr. Siede moved to appoint Abbot Clark, Ph.D. to Category III graduate faculty membership.  Dr. Grant seconded.  Motion carried.  


	Notify Dr. Stevens
Notify Dr. Ghorpade
Notify Dr. Clark

	[Ms. Griffith]

[Ms. Griffith]

[Ms. Griffith]



	Techniques Courses
	Dr. Vishwanatha discussed techniques courses.  New faculty are to be encouraged to provide techniques courses.  The students have requested that if a course is listed in the schedule of classes, that it should be offered.  Techniques courses are 1 SCH, 15 contact hours, and can be offered anytime during the semester.

	No action required.

	


	Topic/Agenda Item
	Discussion/Conclusion
	Action/Recommendation
	Responsible Person(s)

	2008 Student Satisfaction Survey GSBS Priorities


	Dr. Vishwanatha presented the GSBS priorities to the 2008 Student Satisfaction Survey.  Dr. Vishwanatha previously met with the GSA officers to discuss the priorities. The students were concerned about the overlap of advanced courses.  Dr. Vishwanatha requested that the graduate advisors prepare an advanced courses matrix and forward to Amanda.  Dr. Vishwanatha also reassured the students that course evaluations are valued and changes are made in response to them.  Dr. Vishwanatha agreed that the questions for the student evaluations should be reworked.  Dr. Vishwanatha will present the GSBS priorities to President Ransom.

	Advanced courses matrix to be forwarded to Amanda.
Rework questions on course evaluation form.
	[Graduate Advisors]
[Vishwanatha/Carolyn Polk]

	GSA Update 
	Ms. Ondricek announced that the New Student Orientation mixer was a success and wanted to encourage more faculty to attend next year.  A multiple choice core representative has already been elected and elections are underway to find an essay core representative.  Ms. Ondricek announced that the GSA was giving excess 2007 funds to the library to support journals.  Ms. Ondricek also noted that the student body was disappointed that oral presentations were not a part of RAD last year.  Dr. Vishwanatha explained that due to limited space, the oral presentations were cut; however, he would relay their concerns to the RAD committee. 

	No action required
	

	Core Course Review Committee Report
	Dr. Vishwanatha began to discuss the findings of the Core Course Review Committee.  Beginning Fall 2009, the Medical Sciences/Clinical Research Management program will be taught separate from traditional MS/PhD program.  Dr. Vishwanatha also requested that a content inventory for both the MEDS/CRM and the traditional programs.  Dr. Gwirtz is to head the MEDS/CRM inventory.  Dr. Vishwanatha also requested that she incorporate a 3-4 week module for Immunology in the inventory.  Dr. Grant is to head the traditional core inventory committee.  Dr. Vishwanatha suggested that Dr. Grant include Dr. Dory, Ms. Ondricek, and one representative each from Physiology and Pharmacology on the committee.
	Conduct core inventory for MEDS/CRM and traditional programs.
	[Gwirtz/Grant]


	Topic/Agenda Item
	Discussion/Conclusion
	Action/Recommendation
	Responsible Person(s)

	Announcements
	Graduate Council retreat is scheduled for November 13.  Location to be provided later.
The annual report is due at the end of October.
A change in the admissions application will include a ranking of department preference.

The next Graduate Council meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 11, 2008 at 3:00 PM in EAD-810.


	Graduate Advisors to prepare

Change application
	[Graduate Advisors]

[GSBS Admissions Office]
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